
 
 

NMPGA Chapter Report 
 
-  Brian Corwin, the NMPGA Tournament Chair has put together a great Pro-Am schedule, with 9 regular Pro-Am 
events scheduled for the 2025 season.   
 
-  The Norther Chapter Spring Meeting will take place at Interlochen Golf Club on Monday, April 14th, at 10:00 
a.m.  Weather permitting, we will have a pro/pro event following the meeting. 
 
-  Outside of our regular Pro-Am events, we also have a PGA/PGM Student event, taking place at Katke Golf 
Course on April 25th.  This will be the 2nd year for this event and is a great opportunity to meet and network with 
some of the future professionals that are currently in the PGM program at Ferris State.  For this event, we are 
encouraging not only the Northern Chapter Members, but also any professionals from the Western, Eastern, or 
Senior Chapters to participate in this event, as there are many students who would like to participate and we need 
as many Professionals as possible, to accommodate the students who would like to play.   
 
-  The match play qualifier will return to Traverse City Golf & Country Club and will take place on May 5th.   
 
-  The Northern Chapter Championship will be held at Hidden River Golf & Casting Club on September 21st and 
22nd.  The Chapter Championship will be contested over 36 holes, with the first round of the Championship being 
combined with the Chapter Championship Pro-Am.    
 
-  The Northern Chapter Fall Meeting will be held at Traverse City Golf & Country Club on Wednesday, October 
8th. 
 
-  The Northern Chapter Board will, again, actively encourage the members of the Northern Chapter to support 
sponsorship for our Pro-Ams, through getting a Banner Sponsor for the 2025 season.  It is becoming increasingly 
difficult to find the necessary sponsorship through the host professionals.  As a result, we are hoping to offset 
some of these deficits through the funds received from the Banner Sponsors. 
 
  -  There will be an increase in the Northern Chapter playing permit, going from $125 to $150 for Class A 
members and from $65 to $75 for Associates.  We have also increased the fee for Pro-Ams, with the rate going 
from $375 to $480 per foursome, for most of the regularly scheduled Pro-Ams.       


